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CSX Transportation Announces Railroad Crossing Closures

For Immediate Release 
Chatham County, GA (February 27, 2024) - A CSX Transportation rail team
will be conducting maintenance and/or repairs to railroad crossings that will
span Chatham and Effingham Counties.
 
WHAT:           Multiple Railroad crossing closures
WHEN:          Various dates, see below
WHERE:        Chatham and Effingham County crossings

Berryville Road: closed March 4th - March 9th



 Meinhard Road: closed March 11th - March 16th



Bourne Ave: closing on March 20th at 5am; open on March 22nd by 5pm

Gulf Stream Rd closing on March 25th at 5am; open March 27th by 5pm
 
DETAILS: This will necessitate rerouting traffic. Signage will be in place
marking detour routes. Please note the expected closure date(s) are subject
to change due to weather and/or other unforeseen conditions. Motorist should
anticipate extended travel times and delays. Please avoid this closure area if
at all possible.

 

Contact:
Catherine Glasby, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7968
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org
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